Betty Gennarelli

From: Talcott Brown <talcottdesign12@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, August 28, 2014 3:02 PM

To: Grace Cardone

Ce: Grace Cardone; John Ewasutin; Carlos Domingues; Dave Donovan; Michael H.Donnelly;

Patrick Hines

Dear Chairman and Zoning Board Members,

With respect to the reserved decision for 12
for the above referenced applicant, | have y

Bannerman View Drive (s/b/l 22-4-6)
et to receive the Orange County Health Department's

approval for the water line extension, therefor, | am respectfully requesting that the decision on this

application be reserved for another month.

Thank you in advance for your attention to this request,

Charles T. Brown, PE

Talcott Engineering Design PLLC
1 Gardnertown Road
Newburgh, NY 12550
845-569-8400

fax 569-4583
http://talcottengineering.com/

Always have your stuff when you need
it. Try Drop Box
http://db.tt/tgHbwzjE




Beitxgennarelli

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:

Subject:

Talcott Brown <talcottdesign12@gmail.com>

Thursday, August 28, 2014 3:09 PM

Grace Cardone

Dave Donovan; Carlos Domingues; Grace Cardone; John Ewasutin; Michael H.Donnelly;
Patrick Hines

C D & SONS CONSTRUCTION CORP.

Dear Chairman and Zoning Board Members,

With respect to the reserved decision for 12 Bannerman View Drive (s/b/l 22-4-6)

for the above referenced applicant, | have completed putting together the information required for the Orange County
Health Department to approve the water line extension and left four copies with Jim Osborne,PE for submission.
I'anticipate Health Department approval prior to the September ZBA meeting,therefor, | am respectfully requesting that
the decision on this application be reserved for another month.

Thank you for your attention to this request,

Charles T. Brown, PE

Talcott Engineering Design PLLC
1 Gardnertown Road
-Newburgh, NY 12550
845-569-8400

fax 569-4583
http://talcottengineering.com/

Always have your stuff when you need
it. Try Drop Box
http://db.tt/tgHbwZjE




